
 

 
  
 

 
Friday, 3 June 2011 

 
Change of company name and ASX code 
 
 
Following the approval received by shareholders at the Annual General Meeting on the 31st of May 2011, the 
company advises that it has received its Certificate of Registration on Change of Name from ASIC. 
 
The ASX has confirmed that the change of name and company code will take effect from the opening of 
trading on Monday the 6th of June 2011.  
 
As a result, from this date the company will be known as Torian Resources NL, and accordingly its quoted 
securities will have the following changes:  
 
ASX code: will now be TNR. 
 
Fully Paid Ordinary shares:   Were quoted as CFR, will now be TNR. 
Listed 31 July 2011 Options: Were quoted as CFROB, will now be TNROB. 
 
All future correspondence from the company and from the ASX will quote these new codes. 
 
The company will be sending correspondence to key security holders advising them of the changes in order to 
ensure that there is no confusion regarding the update. 
 
The directors of Cluff (Torian) would like to take this opportunity to thank shareholders past and present for 
their support over many years, and look forward to continuing the development the company’s exciting suite of 
projects into the future. 
 
For further information contact: 
Scott Enderby on Phone (02) 9247 2277 or Peter Ashcroft on (02) 9233 2153 or 0418 275 375 
Email: Cluff@bigpond.com  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Scott Enderby, Company Secretary / Executive Director            
 


